
As part of the
Audience...

HERE ARE A FEW THINGS TO
KEEP IN MIND AS YOU ATTEND
AN IESA SPEECH OR MUSIC
CONTEST

Please do not enter performance rooms when a
performance is in progress.

Please turn off your cell phones prior to any
performance.

Please do not take flash photography during a
performance.

Please do not talk during any performance.

If you are waiging outside of a performance room,
please keep your voice low.

For the participants to be as successful as possible,
please follow the above recommendations.  By limiting
possible distractions, we will be setting the stage for
incredible performances.

There is an admission charge for all IESA contests. This
charge has been approved by the IESA Board of Directors. 
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